
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter – 8th November 2019 
“Every Achievement Counts” 

School Diary Dates for Autumn/Spring Term 
13th November 

New IEPs to be sent home following target setting  
 

18th November 
Parents’ Evening 

 
Wk of 2nd December (Allocated class times and dates 

tbc) 
Curriculum Parent Events 

 
10th December 

School Christmas Lunch 
 

10th December (8pm) 
FOG Parents Christmas Drinks at the Green Man, Putney 

 
11th December (Time tbc) 

Christmas music concert with Ronald Ross 
 

18th December 
Christmas WOW day including Santa’s grotto 

 
19th December (10am) 

Greenmead’s Christmas Concert 
 

19th December (1pm finish) 
End of term 

 
20th December – 3rd January 

School Holidays 
 

6th January 2020 
INSET day – no school for pupils 

 
7th January 

Back to school for the Spring Term 
 
 
 

 

Achievements this week 

Benjamin Working really hard on his physical skills whilst in play 
Poppy  Showing everyone how much she was enjoying a story by giggling and using lovely eye contact 
Darcy  Independent cross legged sitting on the floor for 20 minutes 
Marcus  Very good listening in the massage session 
Aiza  Returning to school after being ill and has had a brilliant week; speaking lots, reading words   
                            and using her high tech AAC device 
Tristan  Fantastic participation in our sensory story ‘Adventures in Narnia’ 
Alhagie  Showing lots of confidence in the pool even attempting to swim by himself 
 

Jannat, Hannah, Quentin, Olivia, Oscar all got awards for amazing driving skills in the Bugzi sessions this 

week! 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                              

  

Makaton Course 

The Wandsworth Enhanced Children’s Centre is 

running a 2 day accredited Beginners Makaton 

Course for parents and professionals who live 

in and/or work in Wandsworth on  

10th and 17th December, 9.30am – 2.30pm 

Spaces can be booked by contacting the ECC 

directly on 020 8877 0758 

 

 

 

To book: 020 8947 5260 / 

wandsworth.office@contact.org.uk 

Understanding your child’s behaviour 

A workshop for parents who would like to know 

about behaviour strategies that can be used at 

home 

Tuesday 12 November 10.00am—12.30pm     

Early Years Centre, 1 Siward Road,  SW17 0LA 

 

Growing Up, Sex, Puberty and Relationships 

A 3 hour workshop for parents of children aged 5+ 

years who want to be prepared for the changes 

and how to discuss these with their children 

Tuesday 3 December 9.45am—12.45pm           

Early Years Centre, 1 Siward Road, SW17 0LA 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjlgZHOxtPlAhWF4YUKHZ6KAqAQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https://search3.openobjects.com/mediamanager/wandsworth/fsd/docs/contact_wandsworth_february_newsletter_2018.pdf&psig=AOvVaw06NbAhrygjThu4xbgXxVhl&ust=1573059802366029
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Thank you 

 

Thank you to FOG for a great Bonfire Night 

Celebration yesterday. 

Thank you too to the friends and families 

who joined us from Greenmead and Ronald 

Ross. 

We had a fun evening full of crafts, glow 

sticks galore, food, cupcake decorating, and 

raffles and of course … fireworks! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 


